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CIRCULAR 

 

To: All Municipalities, Local Service Districts, Inuit Community Governments, 
and Consultants 

Re: NL-DFAP January 2025 Storm Surge Event 

Date: February 21, 2025 
 

This circular aims to inform communities throughout the Province of an opportunity 
through the Department of Justice and Public Safety (JPS).  

The province has officially activated the Newfoundland and Labrador Disaster Financial 
Assistance Program (NL-DFAP) for the January 2025 Storm Surge event. The link below 
has the NL-DFAP guidelines for both the private/public sector, as well as application 
forms that can be distributed to those who were impacted by this event and want to avail 
of the program.  

https://www.gov.nl.ca/jps/fes/the-newfoundland-and-labrador-disaster-financial-
assistance-program-nl-dfap/ 

If you have any questions related to this, feel free to reach out to JPS. 

Contact 

Hours: 8:30am to 4:30pm (Monday to Friday, closed statutory holidays) 

Telephone: 1-888-395-5611. 

Email: NL-DFAP@gov.nl.ca  
 

Please note the application submission deadline is April 30, 2025. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Kim Kieley, P. Eng., FEC 
Director – Municipal Infrastructure 
Transportation and Infrastructure 
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